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2020 Season COVID-19 Update 

Dawn Walker: April 9, 2020 
 

It is becoming apparent, that all spring sports as well as any gatherings will not be happening until 

summer and the gun club is not open.  Unfortunately, that means that we are going to have to cancel 

our 2020 Trap and Skeet season.  This of course is a major disappointment for all involved, especially for 

our seniors and their families.  We are hoping to be able to set up a shoot late this summer for 

graduating seniors that were on the team last season and will contact them at that time. 

Scholarships:  We are registering seniors that applied for the scholarship so they will still be eligible.  I 

have only heard from one senior so if you did apply contact me no later than Saturday, April 11th. 

We will be refunding your registration fees and monies paid for sweatshirts, less jersey money ($25 for 

new students/$45 for prior students that ordered a 2nd jersey) and also less raffle ticket money.  If you 

are new to the team this season and have not paid your registration fees, we ask that you send a $25.00 

check for the jersey to Dawn Walker at 216 6th Street East, Hastings, 55033.   

I am going to need each family to contact me by email at EggsNChunkin@comcast.net and provide 

information so that I can mail a refund to you.  If you paid for raffles, I will issue a check for the 

difference.  I am making a deposit Saturday of the payments I received after March 16th.  Many 

payments were made by other families or split between family members, etc. so for those that paid 

prior to spring break I will need to know the following: 

• Who to write the check to and if you need multiple checks to different names 

• Address to send the check(s) to 

• New team members send a $25.00 check written to HHS Trap Team to Dawn Walker, 216 6th 

Street East, Hastings, 55033 or feel free to leave in my mailbox on the porch.  This is to cover the 

jersey fee that we will get to you when the virus allows.   

I will process refunds in the order that I receive them.   

The jerseys were made but have not been picked up yet.  Due to the virus we will set up a time this 

summer to pick the jerseys up and will send an email with more information at that time.   

The raffle will be held once all tickets have been turned in to Earl/Lisa Robinson.  Please mail stubs to 

them at 17810 Polk Avenue in Hastings.  We will send a team email when the drawing is held and 

update the website with the winners as well. 

The USA High School Clay Target League is asking for donations.  If you want to donate the link is 

https://usaclaytarget2025.com  When the page opens there is a red donate button at the top right. 

We look forward to the 2021 season!  Please stay safe and if you have any questions feel free to contact 

Earl, Darin or Dawn.  Their contact info can be found on the hastingshighschooltrapteam.com website.  
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